

10050 112 St NW Suite 904, Edmonton, AB T5K 2J1 president@ihse.ca (587) 635-1147

January 15, 2020

Mayor Don Iveson City of Edmonton

2nd Floor, City Hall 1 SIR WINSTON CHURCHILL SQUARE EDMONTON, ALBERTA, T5J 2R7

On behalf of the Iranian community of Edmonton, we would like to thank the City of Edmonton, in particular Mayor Don Iveson, for meeting with our president to offer condolences and support shortly after the tragic plane crash on January 8, 2020. We appreciate your attendance at the memorial service for Edmontonians lost on flight PS752. Your speech and words you spoke in Farsi warmed our hearts and brought tears to our eyes. Your efforts to create a deep connection with our community during this time will not be forgotten.

We will work to keep the City informed of the most meaningful ways to support the families and remember the victims of this heart-breaking event in the short, medium and long term so they are not forgotten.

Sincerely,

The Iranian Heritage Society of Edmonton Board of Directors

Reza Akbari

President of IHSE